U.S. sub leaked radioactive water, possibly for months
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Water with trace amounts of radioactivity may have leaked for months from a U.S. Navy
nuclear-powered submarine as it traveled around the Pacific to ports in Guam, Japan and
Hawaii, Navy officials told CNN on Friday.

The leak was found on the USS Houston, a Los Angeles-class fast attack submarine, after it
went to Hawaii for routine maintenance last month, Navy officials said.

TVNL Comment: The US military...keeping us all safe!
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